2018/3348P Risa Tabalznik 25092018 15:49:24 OBJ Further to my email to Emily Whittredge of 19/9/18, and as stated in such email, in part 10 of the application
the applicant certifies negatively to the following:

Application No:  Consultees Nume:  Received: Comment:  Response:

Andfor: Are there trees or hedges on land adjacent to the proposed development site that could influence the
development or might be important as part of the local landscape character.

However there is a very large tree in our garden which is adjacent to the proposed extension, which has a
protection order on it. The applicant is well aware of this having done extensive renovations over the past few
years at the property, which not only caused stress sharing a wall with a long ongoing building job, but also
caused extensive cracks to our property.

| have been advised by a surveyor that the proposed extension, being in arms reach of my tree, would
negatively interfere with its roots and cause stress and damage to the tree, even if the works were carried out
with “piles". | have spoken to the tree and landscape officer for Camden, Nick Bell, who advised waiting to
hear back from Emily Whittridge, the planning officer, before employing an arboricultural consultant. Myself
and Jean Lorenz| have been trying to contact the planning officer, Ms
Whittredge, since 19th Sept when we were first made aware of this application 6 days ago, to no avail. Due to
the limited time now until the end of the consultation period, we are unable to instruct an arboricultural
consultant to write a report detailing how the proposals will adversely affect my tree, within the consultation
period. However | would like it noted that such a report should be included in this application and | hope that
this will be taken into account when making any decisions.

2018/3348P Jean Lorenz 25:09/2018 15.44:27 ODBJ We have been advised that the tree close to the planned extension (which has a existing preservation order)
will be affected by any building works. We have spoken to Nick Bell, Camden Council Tree and Landscape
Officer who will discuss this issue with Emily Whitridge. As the deadline is soon, | have been trying to centact
Ms Whitridge via email, phone messages from myself and Risa Tabatznik and internal messages. Regrettably
we have still not heard back from her. As advised by Nick Bell, | await to hear from Camden Council Planning
department before instructing an arboreal consultant to write a report.
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